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What could possibly be better then finding the designer dress of your dreams at a fraction of 
its original cost, and knowing that every single dollar goes to New York City’s neediest 
children? The Bridal Garden, the nonprofit bridal boutique for Sheltering Arms Childrens 
Service, is at a new roomier site, a 1,400 square-foot loft at 54 West 21st Street, Suite 
907. On its racks are more then 200 gowns (mostly samples) donated by Badgley 
Mishka, Manale, Ulla-Maija, Vera Wang, Peter Langner, Anne Barge and more. Two 
couture-trained designers are on hand to personally fit each bride. “The gowns are so 
beautifully made that you need someone who knows about draping and construction to do 
the alterations,” says Geraldine Brower, Boutique Manager and Director of Development. 
Brides who donate their gowns receive a tax deduction as well as the pleasure of helping a 
child. 
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